
	

 The Hyalite Highlights—April 5th, 2017  
 
Dates to Remember: 
Tomorrow and Friday—Parent/teacher conferences—No school 
April 11th—Lifetouch class pictures @ 8:30am 
April 11th— PAC meeting from 6-7:30pm in the library—Pizza and childcare for the kids 
April 14th— Family Movie Night from 6-8pm—we will be showing Moana 
April 27th—Hyalite school Fun Run 
May 16th—Celebration of the Student from 5:30-7:00 
May 23rd—Shadow Day for the 5th Graders at their perspective middle schools 
May 25th—District Bike Rodeo from 4-6pm @ Meadowlark Elementary School 
May 26th—PIR Day—No School 
May 29th—Memorial Day—No School 
June 8th—Last Day of school—students dismissed at 12:45 

	
The	1st	round	of	enrollment	for	new	student	and	kindergarten	registration	for	grades	K-5	
ends	this	Monday,	April	10th.		Please	stop	by	the	enrollment	office	at	Willson	School	and	
pick	up	a	registration	packet	or	enrollment	forms	may	be	downloaded	off	the	district	
website,	www.bsd7.org,			
	
Parent/Teacher	Conferences	
Your	child	should	have	brought	home	a	white	Parent/Teacher	conference	notice	in	the	last		
	few	days.			If	you	did	not	get	one,	please	feel	free	to	call	the	school	to	see	when	your	
	conference	is	scheduled	.		Conferences	will	be	held	tomorrow,	April	6th	and	Friday,	April	7th.	
	
CELEBRATION	OF	THE	STUDENT	
Hyalite	Elementary	will	be	hosting	their	5th	annual	Celebration	of	the	Student	on	Tuesday,	May	16th	from	
5:30-7:00	pm.		This	is	a	time	for	our	students	to	show	their	families	some	of	the	great	work	they	have	been	
doing	at	school	this	year.		Please	come	join	us	for	an	evening	of	family	fun.	
	
																 

Bozeman School District 
Public Information Session regarding the May 2 School 
Election 
Tuesday, April 18, 6-8pm 
Bozeman High School, South Cafeteria 
 
The Board of Trustees would like to invite interested parents and 
other community members to a question and answer session 
regarding the high school bond request and the upcoming school 
election.  There will be an opportunity to view the latest concept 
designs and ask questions about the various components in the 
design.  Ballots will be mailed to all registered voters on April 17 and 
are due back to the county election office on May 2. 

	
	

	
																																																																																																																		 	 	 	 				Over	Please	

Lifetouch	will	be	here	on	
Tuesday,	April	11th	to	do	Spring	
class	pictures.		Your	child	should	
have	brought	home	an	order	form.		
We	need	those	back	with	payment	
made	for	the	exact	amount	by	
picture	day.	 



	

	
Hyalite	now	has	a	student	run	store	on	Fridays	from	2:10-2:30ish,	during	the	early	release	time.		
We	will	be	selling	basic	school	supplies	such	as	pencils,	pens,	erasers,	notebooks,	etc.		If	your	child	
would	like	to	purchase	something,	the	prices	range	from	5	cents	to	$2.		
	
	
Parent	University	has	a	new	Facebook	Page.		Please	click	on	the	link	below	and	like	our	page	so	
you	can	follow	us	and	keep	up	on	the	great	information	for	the	new	and	exciting	upcoming	events.		

Parent University is an opportunity for parents and caregivers to increase their knowledge and sharpen their skills as they 
fulfill one of life's most vital and challenging roles – raising thriving children. We know that students are more successful 
when parents are engaged.  Even if you are not a parent, we encourage you to become involved within Parent University.  

Registration for Parent University classes is not required, so I encourage you to peruse the offerings and participate as you 
are able. Please also let us know if you have suggestions for future classes. Let’s work together to support the development of 
children. 

https://www.facebook.com/Parent-University-751560731670316/	
	
	

K-5	School	District	Bike	Rodeo	@	Meadowlark	School	
Thursday,	May	25	from	4-6	pm	

Students	bring	a	parent,	your	bike	and	helmet!		You	can	come	by	the	school	any	time	between	4	
and	6.		This	is	an	event	to	practice	basic	bicycling	techniques,	check	bicycles	for	fit	and	function	
and	provide	instruction	on	proper	helmet	fit	and	use.		The	Bike	Rodeo	includes	stations	that	
instruct	students	on	how	to	stop	and	start,	how	to	avoid	obstacles,	how	to	enter	and	look	for	
oncoming	traffic,	and	how	to	use	correct	turn	signals.		Other	stations	include	a	bike	safety	video,	
recognizing	safety	signs	and	understanding	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	of	riding	a	
bike.		Students	should	bring	a	parent,	bike	and	helmet.	
																																													STUDENTS	MUST	BE	ACCOMPANIED	BY	AN	ADULT	
	
	
	

	


